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PUBLIC NOTICE
TerrEstrial Centre Closure
Etheridge Shire council wishes to advise that the TerrEstrial Centre will be closed to the public on:
Monday 24th March 2025 – 8:30am-4:00pm
Council apologies for any inconvenience this may cause
Should you have any queries in respect to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Council on (07) 4079 9090
Mark Watt
Chief Executive Officer
